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Tuesday 16th May 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Year 6 Visit to Drayton Manor. 

Year 6 are lucky enough to be visiting Drayton Manor on Friday 23rd June, to celebrate their hard work over the year and their 

time here at Loxdale. During the day the children will be able to enjoy a range of theme park rides to suit all, as well as Drayton 

Manor’s 15-acre zoo. 

The children are to come dressed in their school games kit (joggers please – no shorts) with suitable footwear as well as a 

waterproof coat and weather permitting, a sun hat and sun cream (your child will need to apply their own sun cream). Any 

jewellery worn must be in-line with school policy.    

There will be the opportunity to enjoy some water rides, if your child wishes to visit the water rides, we advise that they bring a 

spare change of clothes and shoes with them, including socks and underwear. If they do not bring a change of clothes, the 

decision and responsibility to go on these rides will be left to the child.  

Your child is to bring a suitable backpack with them to hold all their belongings throughout the day. A packed lunch will also be 

needed with a drink in a suitable bottle (not glass or cans). However, if the children usually have a school dinner or are in receipt 

of free school meals, this will be provided by school.  

Your child may bring a maximum of £5 spending money to purchase an extra refreshment or ice-cream – your child will be 

responsible for this money.  

The cost of the trip has been kindly subsidised, therefore making the cost payable for each child £20. We ask that a deposit of 

£5 be paid by Friday 26th May and the total be paid in full by Friday 16th June. 

We will be departing during normal school hours, however, to maximise our time at Drayton Manor, the children will return to 

school and be ready for collection at 5:30pm.  

Please complete consent and lunch requirements form in the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=n-

nwrUuRD0WALH_XTtX2Cv2ShJVScqhGtib5iR5bzXJUQVkzR0NVR0NDTkdUWFlJV05ZMFZRUlFFVS4u 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Humphries  
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